Dear future friends!
HELLO! We are students from Slovakia. We study at the grammar school in a small town called Spišská Stará Ves. It is very close to Polish border. There are twenty students in our class – thirteen girls and seven boys. We are in the first class so we are 15-16 years old. Everybody in our class likes something different. Someone likes art, someone music, some people like music, others Maths or natural science. Everyone would like to do different job in the future. 
We think that we have very good relationships. We are very friendly and positive people and we love fun. There is very good atmosphere in our class and we enjoy spending time together. 

Everyday we have seven lessons but on Friday we have only four lessons. We learn general subjects and foreign languages. We all learn English and one group of us learn German and the second group has Russian. 

This year in January we were on a skiing course in High Tatras. It was great and amazing. We stayed in a nice guest house. We spent all days on a skiing slope and we visited some beautiful places in High Tatras (Hrebienok, Skalnaté pleso). We had a dance party last evening, too. Everything went well and now we can ski better and we have a lot of unforgettable memories. 

Our class has already participated in some e-Twinning projects on lessons of English, German, Russian and Slovak. We like making new friends and we would like to get to know you. We are looking forward to your letters. 
Love, students from Slovakia (
